TODDINGTON ST. GEORGE CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Head Teacher: Mrs J Spencer, MA Cantab Telephone: 01525 872360/872284



Manor Road Toddington Bedfordshire LU5 6AJ

e-mail: office@toddstg.co.uk www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk

April 2 2020

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff,

Week 2 Day 4

As we approach an Easter break for the children who have been attending school we have been busy making Easter cards, Easter baskets and Easter trees. We had a great start to the day as well, with Mrs Bartlett leading the dance and PE session for the morning.

Mrs Dudley joined us in the staff room today so we could wish her a Happy Birthday.

I think it was Joshua S's birthday today too, so we hope he had a Happy Birthday.

Teachers have been pleased to see all the work this week from home. Yet more photos and clips are coming in. It's great how much you have learnt on Purple Mash. Keep it up, one more day this half term to go!

Letters have gone out today to Parents/Carers who have children attending school over Easter. A letter with details about school from April 20th is attached.

I was asked to pass on this link for you to view from our Diocese and this week (week 1 of this link) it includes an art event you might want to take part in. https://www.stalbans.anglican.org/schools/worship-at-home/

Thanks for the Fab Photos which we have enjoyed (see the News section on the website). The bulbs children planted at school before things changed look lovely. We hope the red tulips the Eco team planted will be out for you to see (by photo) tomorrow.

Some children made a great den here today – maybe you can build one at home?

We hope nearly all of you are feeling well, and we send our love and best wishes to those we know have been poorly,

Jane Spencer

Headteacher